March 09, 2005

Mr. Lawrence J. Corte

Western Nuclear, Inc.

2801 Youndfield Street, Suite 340
Golden, CO 80401

SUBJECT: ACKNOWLEDGMENT LETTER REGARDING RESPONSE TO REQUEST FOR
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION, SPLIT ROCK SITE, JEFFREY CITY, WYOMING
SOURCE MATERIALS LICENSE SUA-56 (TAC LUO083)

Dear Mr. Corte:

This letter acknowledges the receipt of your letter dated March 2, 2005, conveying your
response to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission’s (NRC’s) Supplemental Request for
Additional Information (RAI) dated January 26, 2005. This response contains modifications to
the proposed ground water and surface water monitoring plans and proposed amendments to
license conditions 24 and 74. The NRC is currently reviewing this submittal. If you have any
questions, please contact me at (301) 415-6251 or by e-mail at rwv@nrc.gov.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the
Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC’s document system (ADAMS). ADAMS
is accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html.

Sincerely,

/IRA/
William von Till, Senior Project Manager
Uranium Processing Section
Fuel Cycle Facilities Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety
and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
and Safeguards
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